
HOPE STREET  

MISSIONS UGANDA 
 On Friday we received this urgent call for prayer from 

one of our partner schools in Uganda:  

June 26, 2023 

 

“Urgent prayer needed for God's provision of constant 
water supply at Ebenezer Christian High school Bulenga . 
The unknown people came at night and stole our water 
pump for our hand dug well at school,they also tempered 
with the walls which caused the entire wall to collapse 
because it was constructed using mud bricks yet the 
place has soft soils this  has caused scarcity of water at 
school now students have to Miss some lessons to go 
outside in the community to fetch water for use by the 
time they come back they feel very tired and can't go in 
lessons immediately they do this in morning and evening, 
there also difficulties to get water to use in toilets,kitchen 
and even for general cleaning. 
 
We got someone to carry out the survey to find out why 
the well collapsed… Her recommendation is that the 
school should drill a bore hole and case it with 5 inc  ,then 
install in the asst AR pump or AC pump this will help to 
solve the problem. 
 From Head master Richard Lubega ”  

These are short video clips and I 
simply cannot make them play in 
this letter.  However, Pastor Todd 
is sending them out through Wild-
wood and he can. 

Friends, this news came in as I was preparing our Summer Newsletter (which is filled 

with exciting news!).  Ut this can’t wait, so we are sending this emergency request: 

Please help and also remember that your gifts must be in addition to your pledges, 

which have already been budgeted through this year.  This well is an investment in 

eternity, therefore we have agreed to build it in faith, trusting the money will quickly 

come in to meet the necessary $6,000 to dig it properly, securely and install a new 

pump. We know that in this effort all will see Jesus and the glory will be given to God 

alone. 

Any amount helps and as always will be processed through Wildwood Church with 

100% of gifts going directly to the work in Uganda!   

Give online:      www.wildwoodtlh.com/give.    

SCROLL DOWN to  HopeStreet Uganda            

and enter your amount.   

*Checks must be clearly marked 

for Hope Street  

Make Checks payable to              

HopeStreet Uganda If mailed:                   

PO Box 180369                                                                                               

Tallahassee, FL 32318 


